
Announcement for ETS Bulletin, summer issue 

20th Annual Meeting of the Evangelical Theological Society 

Westminster Theological Seminary, Philadelphia, Pa., Dec. 26-28,1968 

In recognition of year 1968 marking the twentieth annual gathering 
of the Evangelical Theological Society, a special program is now being 
finalized on the theme, "Evangelical Review of Old Testament Studies." 
Distinguished conservative scholars of the Old Testament from overseas 
have been invited to bring presentations in the areas of their specializations, 
including Dr. Donald J. Wiseman of the University of London on Assyriol-
ogy and the Old Testament, Warden F. Derek Kidner of Tyndale House, 
Cambridge, on Wisdom Literature; and Dr. Pieter A. Verhoef of Stellen-
bosch Theological Seminary, South Africa, on The Relationship between 
the Old and New Testaments. 

The meeting, extending over three days, Thursday-Saturday, Dec. 
26-28, will be scheduled into six units, on Pentateuch, Historiography, OT 
Poetry, Prophets, Textual Criticism, and Biblical Theology. Other sections, 
running concurrendy with some of the more technical units, will however 
be devoted to New Testament, Theology, and the other disciplines. There 
are planned further informal panels, the presidential address by Dean 
Kenneth S. Kantzer of Trinity Evangelical Divinity School, and ample 
opportunities for discussion after each presentation. 

Members and friends are urged to begin planning now for attend-
ance at this significant gathering, and for sharing this announcement 
widely with fellow scholars. For further information or for illustrated bul-
letins suitable for mailing or for bulletin-board announcements contact 
the chairman of the committee for the 20th annual meeting, Dr. J. Barton 
Payne, Wheaton College, 111. 60187. 
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